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To the Campus Community:

The Suffolk County Police Department has been investigating a fatal
motor vehicle accident that occurred on Tuesday, April 13 at 9:05
p.m. on Nicolls Road.  A pedestrian was attempting to cross from East
Campus to West campus at South Drive and was struck by a vehicle.  

The entire Stony Brook University family was deeply saddened to learn
that the victim was identified as Shubo Lin, a student who recently
joined our community.  Shubo's family is expected to travel from
China in the coming days and we extend our deepest condolences to his
family and friends.  

By all accounts, Shubo - or Frank as his friends call him - was a
genuinely kind and thoughtful person who was very excited to be here
at Stony Brook University from his native China. He was enrolled in
the Intensive English Program, and was looking forward to a bright
future here in the states. 

The loss of a student is always difficult, and we know it is
particularly so for those directly invested in a student's academic
success and personal development. As such, the Office of the Dean of
Students is advising students, faculty and staff of resources that
are available to support the campus community at this difficult time.

Students
Counseling & Psychological Services (CAPS)
631-632-6720
Student Health Center, 2nd floor

Center for Prevention & Outreach (CPO)
631-632-2748
Stony Brook Union, Room 216

Office of the Dean of Students
631-632-7320
Student Activities Center, Room 222

Faculty & Staff
Employee Assistance Program
631-632-6085 
Old Chemistry Building, Rm.140

Anyone with additional concerns should please feel free to contact
the Office of the Dean of Students at 631-632-7320 . 
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